
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

BEST = Building Excellence Successfully Together 
 

October 15, 2021 

NEWS AROUND NORTHWOOD 

https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes 

Ritu Ahuja, Principal 
Michelle Levine, Asst. Principal 
 
10200 Wooten Road 
Roswell, GA 30076 
470-254-6390 

“Northwood ES, 

Where learning is 

not a spectator 

sport!” 

Calendar Dates    
October 21   FCS Board Meeting 
October 25   Late Start Day (1 Hour Delay for Students) 
October 29   Book Character Parade 
November 15   Late Start Day (1 Hour Delay for Students) 
November 16   Make Up Fall Picture Day (RESCHEDULED) 
November 22-26  NO SCHOOL / Thanksgiving Holiday 
 

ART WITH MS. KATZIN 

Northwood artists have been working on their artwork for our Art to 

Remember fundraiser. Kindergarteners made hearts, first graders made 

flower pots, second graders made flowers, third graders made landscapes, 

fourth graders made animals and fifth graders made succulent pots. 

 

Help us keep your 
children safe. 

Please send your 
Explorer to school 

with an extra mask. 
 

https://www.fultonschools.org/northwoodes


  

ART WITH MS. KATZIN continued 

You will have the opportunity to purchase a 

variety of products featuring your child’s 

artwork like magnets, mugs, keychains, and 

more! Be on the lookout for an order form 

sent home with your child within the next 

couple of weeks. 

 

Celebrating September PBIS Success! 

Students enjoyed their September PBIS celebration of an extra outdoor recess. We are so 

proud of the students who earned 3 gold slips during the month for showing all the PBIS 

expectations of being responsible, being respectful and being engaged. 

 



  

ATTENTION 3rd – 5th GRADE: Technology Competition is Coming! 

As we begin the 2021-2022 FCS Technology Competition, please read through the following details: 
 

• This year’s competition will be virtual to provide equitable access to the competition as well 
as adhere to safety protocols. 

• Additional information will come out soon about registration dates. 
• New to the competition? Learn more about the 2020 Fulton County Schools Technology 

Competition. 
 

We look forward to supporting your learning communities and seeing your creative students at the 
competition December 4th! Please do not hesitate to reach out with questions.  

 

https://www.fultonschools.org/techcompetition
https://www.fultonschools.org/techcompetition
https://www.fultonschools.org/techcompetition


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Georgia Tech Women’s Basketball team would like to invite your child to 
participate in their annual “Buzzer Readers” reading program. Buzzer Readers is an 

initiative to promote and encourage children to learn through reading.  All elementary 
and middle school students from schools in Metro Atlanta are eligible to participate. 

Students have one month to read as many pages as they can from October 1-31st. 
Each child will record the number of pages read each day during the designated one 

month period. This year we will be using Beanstack. Sign into your account (Classlink--
>E-Library-->Beanstack) and log your pages read. 

In addition to books, newspapers will also count, and each full page read will count as 
two book pages. Parents may read to their children; however, group reading in a 

classroom setting are not to be counted. The name of the book, along with author, is 
requested to provide information to the teacher as to the types of books the children 

are reading at home. Please ensure the books are geared to help the children learn and 
grow. Ebooks/Nooks are NOT to be counted. However, books coming from a source 

provided from the school (i.e. online library) are permitted. 

Awards: Students participating in the program are eligible for several prizes including 

a plaque, Georgia Tech bookmark, certificate, free admission to a Georgia Tech 

Women’s Basketball game and recognition at halftime of the Women’s Basketball game 

in TBD against an ACC Opponent (TBD). Every student who participates in the program 

will gain free admission to the Georgia Tech vs. ACC Opponent (TBD) game 

**contingent upon CDC regulations**. In addition, the top classes with the most pages 

read will receive a visit from the Georgia Tech Women’s Basketball team in the Spring 

Semester, virtually (making sure we keep health and safety policies in place). 

We hope many of our Explorers will participate in this opportunity! Please email Mrs. 

Bauer if you have any questions. bauera@fultonschools.org 

 

mailto:bauera@fultonschools.org


  

FREE Breakfast and Lunch 
Fulton County School Nutrition will continue 

to serve FREE meals to all children, 
regardless of school enrollment or meal 

eligibility status. Students attending school 
face-to-face will receive FREE meals during 

their school’s scheduled mealtimes.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Adventures in Reading is BACK! – Northwood PTA 

You may have seen the Northwood PTA Reading log in your students’ Friday folders 

last week.  We are excited to bring rewards to students for logging their reading 

minutes once again! 

Please initial your student’s reading log every day they log and turn it in to their 

teacher at the end of the month via the homework folder.  The PTA Chair will gather 

the logs and issue rewards to be delivered during the next week.  Woohoo! 

You can also take a photo of the completed log and email to Miranda Wiggleston at 

readingcounts@northwoodpta.com.  Happy reading! 

 

https://www.balfour.com/georgia/roswell/northwood-elementary-school 

 

mailto:readingcounts@northwoodpta.com
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